ONE HUNDRED FIFTEENTH CONGRESS

## Congress of the United States

## House of Representatives

COMMITTEE ON ENERGY AND COMMERCE

2125 RAYBURN HOUSE OFFICE BUILDING WASHINGTON, DC 20515-6115

Majority (202) 225-2927 Minority (202) 225-3641

May 23, 2018

Mr. Dylan K. Remley Senior Vice President, Terminal Operations Global Partners LP 800 South Street; Suite 500 Waltham, MA 02454

Dear Mr. Remley:

Thank you for appearing before the Subcommittee on Environment on May 8, 2018, to testify at the hearing entitled "Sharing the Road: Policy Implications of Electric and Conventional Vehicles in the Years Ahead."

Pursuant to the Rules of the Committee on Energy and Commerce, the hearing record remains open for ten business days to permit Members to submit additional questions for the record, which are attached. To facilitate the printing of the hearing record, please respond to these questions with a transmittal letter by the close of business on Wednesday, June 6, 2018. Your responses should be mailed to Kelly Collins, Legislative Clerk, Committee on Energy and Commerce, 2125 Rayburn House Office Building, Washington, DC 20515 and e-mailed in Word format to kelly.collins@mail.house.gov.

Thank you again for your time and effort preparing and delivering testimony before the Subcommittee.

Sincerely.

John Shimkus

Chairman

Subcommittee on Environment

cc: The Honorable Paul Tonko, Ranking Member, Subcommittee on Environment Attachment

## Attachment—Additional Questions for the Record

## The Honorable John Shimkus

1. Mr. Remley could you please provide the Subcommittee with additional information regarding the issues that may arise with a transition to wide-spread EV adoption?